


 The Record April 

  AM Worship Attendance 796 Average  

  Connections Attendance 501 Average 

  Tithes & Offerings $ 104,862.26  

  Designated Offerings $ 251,607.25  

  Total $ 356,469.51  

  Van Fund Receipts: $ 299.92 

Memorial Gifts given in memory of  Jimmie Hood, in 

Memory of Barbara Thompson, and in appreciation for 

the ladies who prepared the Thompson family meal. 

We extend Christian Sympathy to:  
 Justin Gambrell & family on the loss 

of his uncle, David Wilson.  
 Sue Queen & family on the loss of her grandson,  
      Jacob Nickle.  
 Steve Andrews & family on the loss of his mother,  
       Mary George Andrews.  
 

It’s a Girl! Congratulations to: 
 Peter & Amy Burmeister on the birth 

of their new daughter, Charlotte Belle Burmeister born 
6/23/17 at 2:42 AM. She weighed 7 pounds & 13 ounces. 
Proud big sister is Maggie Burmeister.   

 
Thank You Notes Received From:  
 Berryhill Elementary School “for allowing us to use your 

beautiful church for our 5th Grad Recognition Ceremony. 
We could not have been more impressed with the facility, 
the professionalism and accommodations given by everyone 
associated with the church.” 

 The Mike and Peggy Fuqua for “your love, prayers and 
cards during the loss of my dad, J.W. Fuqua. 

 Ken and Vickie for “honoring him (Mr. Gerald) and his life in 
such a tangible way!” 

 Mallory Bramel for “partnering with FBC Milton to put on the 
class of 2017’s baccalaureate.” 

 Henry, Melody and the Thurman Family for “the cards, food 
and the visits to the funeral home during the time of need. 
We especially like to thank you for all your prayers for our 
family during our time of need.” 

 Michael & LaVernna Kapica  for “all the phone calls & cards 
during the loss of Mike’s mother especially thanks to (Ken 
Barnes) Coed 5 connection class.” 






